

B”H Erev Rosh HaShana 5778


Dear friends,

Thanks to you!

We are saying Good-bye to 5777 with a smile 

We have filled the past year with with significant accomplishments, 
We have grown and moved forward,
We have invested in what is truly important,
Thanks to your caring and your willingness to give again and again! 

You have enabled us to succeed in every area: 
In community housing, in employment, in marriage, in leisure.
Overall, you have made sure that every leaf can grow.
You have invested above and beyond to ensure that our potential was realized!

We thank you from the bottom of our hearts!


We look forward to another year of growth and progress
A year of good news, a year of celebrations
A year with much potential…

We thank you from the bottom of our hearts.

The children of Alei Si’ach
Rabbi Chaim Frankel
Founder and Chairman
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